
HB 2220 - DIGEST

Expands affordable health insurance coverage options for
Washington citizens by: (1) Allowing health carriers to
continue to offer certain individual or small group health
plans in the market outside of the exchange, regardless of
whether the plans meet the requirements of Obamacare; and

(2) Requiring the insurance commissioner to enter into
reciprocal agreements with other states to allow the sale of
insurance policies across state lines.


